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BIG BASIN COMMUNITY UPDATE 

Tuesday, August 29, 2023 
 

 

Dear Big Basin Residents: 

CSWR-California U�lity Opera�ng Company is aware of current low pressure in 

the Big Basin area. We are working hard to resolve this issue and we will keep 

you updated. 

Your health and safety are our priority. Please check the CURRENT 

ADVISORIES sec�on of our CSWR-California web page at 

htps://www.centralstateswaterresources.com/cswr-california for current 

informa�on and updates. 

Thank you for your pa�ence and coopera�on as we work to deliver your 

community safe, reliable, and environmentally responsible water resources. 
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